
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 3/29/2011 12:57:38 PM
To: Kaneshiro, Bruce (bruce.kaneshiro@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: let's meet on SmartMeter opt out.

Bruce -

Thanks, Bruce. I just got back into the office, I will check if this works on our end.

yours

sid

From: Kaneshiro, Bruce [mailto:bruce.kaneshiro@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, March 25, 2011 5:22 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney
Subject: RE: let's meet on SmartMeter opt out.

Sid- Next week Weds, would work at 1 pm (ending at 2 pm) or starting at 3:30 pm. Let me know if 
either of those work for you on your end.

Bruce

From: Dietz, Sidney [mailto:SBD4@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2011 4:28 PM 
To: Kaneshiro, Bruce
Subject: let's meet on SmartMeter opt out.

Bruce -

Hi there!

I'd like to set up a meeting to talk to ya'll at ED as well as at PPD on the SmartMeter opt out. Who do 
you think could best coordinate that at the commission?
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Thanks!

yours,

sid
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